
 

 

CMP/OCT/2017/0010 

29TH October 2017 

 

Sh. Khalifa Bin Ebrahim Al Khalifa 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bahrain Bourse 
P.O Box 3203 
Manama - Kingdom of Bahrain 
 
Dear Sh. Khalifa, 

Subject: Confirmation on Published Statements by GFH’s CEO  

With reference to the statements issued by GFH’s CEO in media wires today, 29th October 

2017, GFH would like to confirm that it is considering listing its shares in the Saudia Arabian 

market which is subject to obtaining relevant regulatory approvals. 

  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  
Nabeel Mirza 
Senior Director Compliance & MLRO 
 
 
 
  


